From: Claire kaufman

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Sunday, January 21, 2024 11:30:41 PM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

As a taxpayer in the anchorage munlcipality, i support the complete removal of the Eklutna River Dam and
restoration of the entire Eklutna River. We have an obligation To restore this salmon bearing river. this obligation
goes beyond minimum requirements to mitigate the environmental Impacts of the dam. It is our obligation to create
and enhance the RESILIENCE of our ecosystem, to support future generations and to support the native village of
eklutna and the dena’ina people, the ORIGINAL stewards of the land we call home.
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